Headmaster Updates:

- Fingerprinting Event
- Important Dates

PSO Updates:

- Treat Friday THIS Friday
- Box Tops Due Friday
- Daddy Daughter Dance Tix on Sale
- Current Volunteer Opportunities

Dear Parents.

We are going into the third week of third quarter. We have sent out offers to new students that will be starting at Archway Lincoln in the 2018-19 school year, and registration has started for them as well. We will inform you when it's time to send in your re-enrollment packet.

Congratulations to Miss Hadley's 2nd grade class, who received the highest number of tax credit donations for the November – December 2017 incentive drive. They were rewarded with a pizza lunch on Friday.

There were a few other rooms that came so close to winning, and we wanted to reward their efforts as well. As a thank-you, the following classrooms will receive a free personal pizza coupon for Peter Piper Pizza:

- Mrs. Beatty's KG
- Mrs. Buske's 3rd grade
- Ms. Fosnot's 5th grade
- Ms. Frieson's 5th grade.

The coupons should be delivered very soon.

Thank you to everyone who helped make this drive a success! If you haven't made your Tax Credit contribution to Archway Lincoln, there's still time. You have until April 15, 2018 to makethis important contribution to our school and still receive your contribution back as a dollar-for-dollar credit.

If you have any questions, please email Ronna Krantzman or call her at (480) 222-1507.

All families who have provided donations for tax credits and/or Community Investment will receive a cumulative 2017 donation letter via email this upcoming week so that you have the information for your tax filings.

Here are the updates for the upcoming week.

Fingerprinting Event this Wednesday

Lincoln Prep will be sponsoring a Fingerprinting Event on Wednesday, January 24th from 10:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. We kindly ask for a \$20 Donation fee for Fingerprinting processing. You may pay the \$20 donation on our website.

From the PSO

Treat Friday THIS Friday! January 26th

During lunch time on Friday, a cool treat will be available for purchase. Treats do NOT need to be ordered in advance. Your child can either:

- Bring \$1 with their lunch (or in a baggie to turn in to their teacher) OR
- Bring one gently-used book appropriate for the school with no pop-culture

Books will be distributed among the classrooms to help build their libraries. Please note that books do not always go to the class of the student who brought it in. Only one treat per student regardless of the number of books brought in. Treats are dairy- and gluten-free.

Box Tops Due Friday, January 26th

Our second Box Tops for Education Drive for 2017-2018 is going on now! By clipping Box Tops on participating products and turning them into the school, you can help earn money for Archway Lincoln.

All Box Tops must be turned in to your child's classroom by Friday, January 26th. We are sorry for the late notice.

The class in each grade with the most Box Tops collected will earn a special treat!

Please help the parent volunteers who are counting by SORTING and REMOVING Box Tops that are:

- EXPIRED
- MISSING expiration dates
- Kellog's Labels for Education. This is NOT the same thing as Box Tops.

Daddy Daughter Tickets ON SALE NOW!

The Daddy Daughter Dance is Saturday, February 10th, 6:30-8:30 p.m. in the Lincoln Gymnasium. This year's dance is a Masquerade ball! Masks are encouraged, but not required.

We will have a professional photographer, DJ, photo booth, drinks, desserts, a candy bar, and raffle for special prizes for the daughters.

Pre-purchased tickets are \$15/pp (max \$45/family). You can purchase tickets in advance **until Thursday, February 8th**. At the door, tickets are \$20/pp (max \$60/family). (You will not receive physical tickets. Just check in at the door the night of the dance).

Lovely wrist corsages, each with three sweetheart roses and baby's breath, are also available for \$14. However, **quantities** are limited and they must be purchased by February 2nd.

You may also pre-purchase a professional portrait of dads with their daughters for \$5 each. You'll receive a digital image a few weeks after the dance.

Purchase tickets, corsages and pictures here. http://signup.com/go/SSrQNWD

The Semi-formal dress code found in the handbook must be followed. We look forward to seeing all the dads in their finest

duds and their daughters decked out in darling dresses!

Current Volunteer Opportunities

Please consider helping in the lunch room or library. We have many spots still open and we can't run these programs without volunteers! You can see all the volunteer opportunities currently available on our **Volunteer page**.

Important Dates

- Jan 24 Fingerprinting @ Lincoln Prep 10:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.
- Jan 25 Class pictures
- Jan 26 Treat Friday/Box Tops Due
- Feb 10 Daddy Daughter Dance
- Feb 16-18 Great Books Foundation SW Council

M/T/Th/F Office Hours 7:30 a.m. to 3:45 p.m. | W Office Hours 7:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.

Contact Information

Richele Petersen, Office Manager 480 424 1798 rpetersen@archwaylincoln.org

Attendance Line 480 424 1798 Option 2 or esparling@archwaylincoln.org

Website and Links

Archway Lincoln Website
Archway Lincoln PSO Website
Lincoln Prep Athletics Website
Archway Lincoln PSO Facebook Group
Great Hearts Facebook
Teacher Blog Pages

archwaylincoln.greatheartsacademies.org